

April 28, 2022

Chatham United Methodist Church Attn: Reverend Jeff Markay 460 Main St. Chatham, NJ 07928

Dear Reverend Jeff,

Thank you so much for your generous donation of \$855 to Cornerstone Family Programs and Morristown Neighborhood House. We truly appreciate your continued support of our organization, programs, and services.

Your generosity helps our children and youth continue to strive for the best quality educational and social development opportunities while in a safe space that promotes creativity and achievement. Additionally, our seniors and caregivers are encouraged to stay positive and independent, our families and adults are provided resources to maintain stability in our community, and our veterans to be successful as they readjust to civilian life.

Thank you again for your ongoing support of Cornerstone Family Programs. Your commitment reflects our mission of strengthening communities by helping people build better lives. We hope that you continue to support and represent Cornerstone in your future endeavors.

Thank we so much to those for the generosity to those for generosity to those for the self th

With sincere appreciation,

Gwenn Heller-DellaPelle

Director of Development

Cornerstone Family Programs is a private 501(c) (3), tax-exempt non-profit organization; your gift is tax-deductible to the extent permitted by the internal revenue code, tax ID#22-1489900.